
HB 1622 -- 21st JUDICIAL CIRCUIT

SPONSOR: Schroer

This bill provides that, on July 1, 2023, the 21st and 22nd
judicial circuits, in St. Louis County and St. Louis City,
respectively, will merge into one circuit: the 21st Judicial
Circuit. Beginning in fiscal year 2024, the 21st Judicial Circuit
will consist of St. Louis City and St. Louis County, and it will
include 44 circuit judges.


